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Heller Statement on 4th Anniversary of Obamacare Becoming Law
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the fourth anniversary of Obamacare becoming law:
“On this day four years ago, President Obama signed into law his colossal healthcare tax that ripped through the wallet of middle-class Americans. Families and businesses across Nevada have been struggling through the economic crisis, and the President’s healthcare law has only created job-stifling uncertainty at a time when businesses are trying to get back on their feet,” said Senator Dean Heller.

“As we have seen through the President’s latest Obamacare delays, expanding the federal government’s role in providing healthcare was not the solution Americans needed. I have opposed this expensive bill since day one and will continue to do so because Americans don’t deserve and can’t afford these increased costs.” 
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